
Dear	Avanti	House	Pupils,	
We would like you ALL to create a storyboard that could potentially be 
turned into a 2 minute film! We are taking part in the harrow film festival 
this year and each key stage will be represented by a group of children who 
will act, film and edit a 2 minute film to be submitted to the competition. We 
are really excited for you to take part. To ensure you all have an input, we 
would like you as part of your homework this week to sketch/plan a story on 
the theme of ‘Change’. Attached is an example of how you would layout the 
storyboard. Add the scene in images in the big boxes and captions for what 
is happening in each scene in the smaller boxes.  

   
Change 

When	you	hear	the	word	‘change’,	what	does	it	conjure	up	for	you?	Is	it	the	
change	to	the	global	climate	and	the	melting	ice	caps	or	is	it	the	importance	
of	recycling?	You	may	be	thinking	of	the	changes	of	the	seasons	as	autumn	
turns	into	spring,	whilst	others	will	be	thinking	of	baking,	where	the	raw	
ingredients	once	put	in	an	oven	change	into	a	yummy	cake!	Animators	may	
be	thinking	of	changing	the	shape	of	plasticine	to	create	a	moving	figure	
and	budding	scientists	may	be	thinking	of	the	chemical	changes	of	an	
exciting	experiment!	Whatever	it	may	be,	really	engage	with	your	idea.	
Think	it	through	and	ensure	there	is	a	clear	element	of	change.	Feel	free	to	
make	it	link	to	your	subjects	in	school	or	just	something	personal/important	
for	you.	Older	children	may	want	to	relate	it	to	current	affairs	in	the	
world/UK.		



 


